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Final Day of term 

The last day of term will be Wednesday 

20th of July, with a school finishing as 

normal at 3:15pm. Due to the increase 

temperatures at the moment, can all 

parents ensure that pupils are well 

protected with sun cream and sun hats. 

Pupils are also advised to bring in a bottle 

of water for drinking during the day.  

Tuesday 
 
19

th
 July 

Ofsted Inspection 

 

On the 13th and 14th of July the school were 
inspected by Ofsted. The two day inspection 
looked at all areas within school from pupil 
outcomes, the quality of teaching, the personal 
welfare and behaviour of pupils and how the 
school works to keep children safe. As the final 
report has not been published, we are not 
allowed to inform parents about the overall 
judgment, but we are confident our pupils, 
parents and wider school community will be 
pleased that the inspectors identified how 
much progress the school had made over the 
past three years. 

The inspection team commented on the 
excellent behaviour and learning attitudes of 
our pupils and how, in the final week of term, 
they were working hard and producing work of 
a high standard. This positive attitude from 
pupils was also shown in the number of pupils 
who responded to the Ofsted pupil 
questionnaire. Over 50 pupils responded, the 
highest number this inspection team had seen. 
This was also supported by the results from 
the Parentview questionnaire, where over 40 
parents responded. 

The final Ofsted report is expected to be 
published in 10 days after various checks and 
quality reviews have taken place. As soon as 
the report is published it will be shared with 
parents. 

  

 

Important Dates 

We wish all of our families a lovely 

summer break. 

School will reopen on Monday 5th 

September. 

Breakfast club will re-start on Monday 

5th September at 8am. 

PD Days for next year will be on:  

 1st September 2016 

 2nd September 2016 

 17th October 2016 

 20th January 2017 

 23rd June 2017 

Parents evenings will be held from the 

14th – 25th November 2016 and 6th to 

17th March 2017. 

School breaks up for the October half 

term on Friday 21st October 2016 and 

breaks up for Christmas on Friday 16th 

of December 2016.  


